
Cast of Alice in Wonderland
to  Host  a  “Mad  Hatter  Tea
Party” for Kids!

All  proceeds  will  benefit
Community  Autism  Resources.

ONE Theater Group, Inc. will be hosting a “Mad Hatter Tea
Party” for kids on Saturday April 25, 2015 from 1:00 – 3:00PM
at the Fairhaven Town Hall Auditorium located at 40 Center
Street.

The  tea  party  will  celebrate  the  organization’s  weekend
production of Alice in Wonderland where all proceeds will
benefit Community Autism Resources.This is a great activity
for kids to enjoy during school vacation week. Snap photos of
your child in a “VIP” setting with members of our cast and on
the actual set on stage!!

For just $10, kids will meet the cast, take photos on stage,
create  their  very  own  Mad  Hatter  “hat,”  play  games  and
activities, receive a gift, enjoy a special “tea party” with
cupcakes, cookies, “tea” and more!

Children  of  all  ages  will  enjoy  this  once-in-a-lifetime
experience. Don’t miss out!
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Space is limited!!! Reserve a spot by sending an email to
onetheatergroup@gmail.com or calling 508-525-9972.


